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 Dear Campolindo Community, 

 Welcome  to  the  start  of  the  2022-2023  school  year.  The  opportunity  to  serve  this  community  and  its  students  is 
 an  honor  and  privilege  that  I  am  humbled  by.  My  hope  in  the  coming  months  is  to  get  to  know  as  many  students 
 and  their  families  as  possible.  We  are  one  of  the  best  high  schools  in  the  country  with  the  capacity  to  prepare 
 every  student  to  pursue  their  passions.  United  as  a  community  we  can  work  together  to  ensure  that  all  1335 
 students of Campolindo find a place of belonging. 

 As  the  year  progresses,  I  ask  that  you  stay  connected  to  our  school  community  and  your  student’s  progress 
 towards  gradua�on.  High  school  is  a  �me  to  increase  involvement  and  connec�on  as  your  students  prepare  for 
 their post-secondary aspira�ons. 

 I look forward to the opportunity to meet at one of the many exci�ng events and ac�vi�es in the coming year. 

 Sincerely, 

 Pete Alvarez 

 Principal, Campolindo High School 


